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 THE OHIO LIONS FOUNDATION  
P O. Box 21016, Upper Arlington, Ohio 43221-0016 

www.ohiolionsfoundation.org 
 

 
SUPPORT YOUR OHIO LIONS FOUNDATION 

 
 Ohio Lions Foundation Helen Keller Scholarship Program (now in its 25th year, a total of 

11 scholarships are awarded annually to undergraduate, graduate and professional school 
students at seven state supported universities) 

 
 Disaster Relief Grants (The OLF is proud of its record of being the first organization on 

the scene with disaster relief funds for direct assistance to victims of floods, tornados, and 
other natural disasters in Ohio) 

 
 Low Vision Reader Matching Grant Program (over 70 low-vision readers have been 

placed to-date in public libraries throughout Ohio) 
 

 Ohio State School For The Blind Marching Band 
 

 Lions Sensory Garden at the Ohio State School For The Blind 
 

 Matching grants for sight-related programs and equipment 
 

 Funding for the Building Blocks For A Brighter Tomorrow Family Seminar (sponsored 
by the American Council for the Blind and held annually at the Ohio State School For 
The Blind) 

 
 

 
The Ohio Lions Foundation is a Section 501(c)(3) charitable foundation and contributions are tax 
deductible as provided by law. 
 
Contributions should be made payable to The Ohio Lions Foundation and mailed to the Ohio 
Lions Foundation, Jeffrey W. Brantner, Executive Secretary, 1720 Zollinger Road, Second 
Floor, Columbus, Ohio 43221. 

 
For further information, please contact Jeffrey W. Brantner, Executive Secretary, Tele: 614-459-
5200 Ext #230, Fax: 614-459-1151, Email: jwbrantner@rpbke.com, Website: 
www.ohiolionsfoundation.org 
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Ohio Lions Foundation Receives “Donor Of The Year” Award 

 

The Ohio Lions Foundation is pleased to announce that it was selected to receive the 

“2012 DONOR OF THE YEAR” Award presented by the Community Shares of Mid Ohio.  

 Executive Secretary Jeff Brantner accepted the award on behalf of The Ohio Lions Foundation 

at the Community Shares of Mid Ohio’s Annual Reception held at Whetstone Park on 

Wednesday, August 15, 2012.   The Ohio Lions Foundation was recognized for its work with the 

blind including in particular its six year sponsorship of the Building Blocks For a Brighter 

Tomorrow Family Seminar held each year at the Ohio State School for the Blind.  The Ohio 

Lion’s Foundation was nominated for the award by Marc Guthrie, Executive Director of the 

local chapter of the American Council For The Blind. 

 


